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10/04/2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
GCSE Examinations May and June 2024 
 
I am writing to let you know that this year, GCSE exams will take place 
between 15th May and 14th June.  
 
I have enclosed a list of the times and dates for the exam I would ask you to 
display this in a prominent place. Some students will not be sitting all subjects, 
so please check with your child/the school to confirm if you are unsure.  
 
I have enclosed a copy of the exam board’s regulations for sitting exams, 
which I would ask that your son/daughter reads before the first exam. This will 
familiarise them with the rules and regulations for exam room behaviour. 
 
Students will remain in school after the exams and return on their normal taxis 
or transport.  
 
Students will receive their examination results on Thursday 22nd August 2024.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Julie Larkin 
School Business Manager / Exams Manager 
 
 

 


